
 

 

CITIZENS OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE MEETING  

 

 

The July 10, 2024 Citizens Oversight Committee Meeting has been 
rescheduled to November 13, 2024.  
 
Please contact Leticia Rosas, Clerk of the Board, at (707) 794-3072 or 

lrosas@sonomamarintrain.org, if you have any questions. 

mailto:lrosas-mendoza@sonomamarintrain.org

